
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2009 

 
Distribution: Inpatient Residential Treatment Services (IRTS) providers 
Bulletin P13-09  

 

Update: Claims submission requirements for Intensive Residential 
Treatment Services and Residential Crisis Stabilization 

Effective July 15, 2009, Minnesota Statute 62J.536 will require health care providers and group 
purchasers (payers, plans) to comply with the claims submission requirements published by the 
Administrative Uniformity Committee (AUC) in the Minnesota Uniform Companion Guide. The 
Minnesota Uniform Companion Guide is available at www.health.state.mn.us/auc/index.html. Please 
consult the Minnesota Uniform Companion Guide for the specific submission requirements. 

Effective July 15, 2009, the claims submission requirements published in the Minnesota Uniform 
Companion Guide replace any previous claims submission instructions from Blue Cross and Blue 
Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus related to revenue codes, HCPCS codes or type of bill.   

Questions?    

If you have questions, please contact provider service at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 


